communify news and events

15 JULY 2020

Read about what's happening at Communify.

Hands on Art classes are back!

Our art classes are back! In-person classes have been on hold during the pandemic, but they are now back up and running. Please <u>register online</u> so we can keep the classes at safe numbers.

Our classes focus on developing creativity and curiosity through many types of forms such as painting, free form clay work, lino cutting and screen printing. There's a class for everyone!

Visit <u>Hands on Art's website</u> for details.



NFNC's renovations are finished!

We are all set, boxes packed and ready to move into the newly renovated New Farm Neighbourhood Centre.

We will let you know more in the coming weeks of what we have planned to celebrate our opening. Stay tuned.....





Do you need help filling your tax return?

We have Australian Tax Office trained and accredited volunteers who provide a free and confidential service to help people complete their tax returns online using MyTax. Help is available for customers with a Tax File Number, simple tax affairs and an income under \$60,000 per year.

Call Bardon Neighbourhood Centre on 3198 4410 or New Farm Neighbourhood Centre on 3358 5600 to book an appointment.

Politics in the Pub A pandemic inspired reset:

opportunity or obligation?

Join us for our first Politics in the Pub for the year on 18 August 2020, from 7.30–8.30pm, at the Brisbane Powerhouse or live streaming on Facebook.

Politics in the Pub is a free, Q&A style debate which tackles the most pressing contemporary issues for both Australia and the world. The theme for this discussion is 'A pandemic inspired reset: opportunity or obligation?' which will delve into the profound impact of Covid-19 on our society, and how it might affect the way we live in the future.

There are significant impacts on our economy and our most vulnerable community members, yet are we also offered an opportunity to create a future with a kinder, more inclusive community?

The venue is currently limited to 30 attendees due to Covid-19 restrictions, but please join us for the live stream on <u>our Facebook page</u>.

Do you have any questions you'd like discussed? Send them to media@communify.org.au





Art Space group at Glen Rd

We've partnered with <u>Bric Housing</u> and <u>Brisbane Housing Company</u> to support people who are living in inner city boarding houses who might be at risk of losing their tenancy.

Bric housing moved more than 50 residents from a Spring Hill boarding house into Glen Rd, Toowong in April to provide safe, good quality accommodation during the pandemic.

With less opportunity to mix with others and moving away from their community links in Spring Hill, an art program was set up to help combat social isolation. The Art Space group helps residents connect with others in a creative and collaborative way.

The group created artwork for an exhibition titled "Broke not Broken" which will be displayed at the new Glen Rd, Toowong Housing complex soon.

